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Claims; 

 Howdy to all. February is over and we are almost into spring. Our breakfast 

and lunch numbers for February are as follows. We served 17, 671 for 

breakfast. The daily average was 1,040. For lunch we served 45,100 and our 

daily average was 2,653. Last year we served 40,674 for lunch and the daily 

average was 2,542. We are showing an increase of 111 servings per day this 

year for lunch. We will compare our breakfast numbers to January of 2019. 

We served 17,533 in January of 2019 and we served 17,671 in February 

2019. That is an increase of 138 servings for breakfast and we served 17 

days in February and 18 days in January. We are still trying new items 

almost every month.  

 We had a reimbursement for the month of February of $143,205.98 and 

last years was $142,127.43. 

Projects; 

 We have finished repairing freezer #1 at the warehouse. We will start it 

back up on March 7th. If everything works right after startup we will start to 

transfer food from freezer #2 into freezer # 1 so that we can turn off #2 for 

repairs. 

 They are finishing the new locks on our door as I am typing this report on 

March 5th. It will be nice to have the locks completed for our office and 

warehouse. 

 We will be completing our Summer Food Program application this month 

and probably finish our NSLP & SBP application this month of March also. 

Anytime any of you would like to come by our office we would gladly show you 

what all we have done.  

Thank you all for your support. 

 


